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I oppose HB2025 that places the burden of transportation fixes directly on 

Oregonians. We need ODOT to balance their books and show accountability in their 

financial systems before placing so many hefty fees on Oregonians. The bill does 

little in the way of ensuring ODOT spends this money wisely. Instead, this bill cuts a 

blank check to bureaucrats on the backs of Oregonians. It's outrageous that 

Democrats would ask for you to pay more without any real reform, accountability, or 

transparency. 


